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Tammy Lepage

From: Barry Graham <barrygraham@royallepage.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 1:25 PM

To: Tammy Lepage

Subject: Fwd: Permission to discuss Ferguson Point

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Wayne G. O'Shea" <oifa@irishfield.on.ca> 

Date: Nov 16, 2017 9:44 AM 

Subject: Permission to discuss Ferguson Point 

To: "Barry Graham" <barrygraham@royallepage.ca> 

Cc:  

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I do hereby give Barry Graham my permission to discuss documents pertaining to Ferguson Point (Strathcona 

Mining Location B PCL16806) with the planning department. 

 

The majority of these documents that Mr Graham is presenting, and numerous others, should all be in the 

Municipalities files anyhow as they were all submitted and assumed received by same over the past 8+ years. 

This includes the package for council that Jennifer Sandham put together in I believe 2011. 

 

Regards, 

Wayne O'Shea 


